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Dear House committee on Forest management, 

 

For the sake of our previous natural beauty & our children’s children, do not allow our 

State lands, BLM or Federal Forests be compromised by big Ag, Logging Interests or 

any corporate interest! 

I strongly oppose HB 4106. If passed, this bill would undermine the state forest plan 

to conserve crucial fish and wildlife habitat and would result in more clearcuts, less 

habitat, and more timber industry lawsuits. Please don’t let this bill pass out of 

committee. 

 

Thank you for protecting our natural habitats, the future of our precious lands & that 

of our next Seven generations of our Families! 

 

This is your time to shine as an Elected official & make your mark in state decision 

making… 

Choose family & our natural wild lands over Profit! 

God is watching you! 

Bright Earth 

 


